
 
 

 

Monday 30th April 2018 

 

Update on sale of contact centre business 
 
 
 
Salmat Limited (ASX:SLM) today announced a delay in the completion date for the sale of its contact 
centre business. 
 

Completion of the transaction - announced to the market on 26 March 2018 - was originally scheduled 
for 30 April 2018, subject to satisfaction of conditions precedent involving key counter-party 
consents.  
 
An extension of time has been required  by counter-parties to complete the consent process. Salmat 
expects completion will take place shortly after all conditions precedent are met. 
 

 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Rebecca Lowde  
Chief Executive Officer   
+612 9928 6500 

 


